

St Mary and St Peter Catholic Primary School



Set Sail for Success



Dear Parents and Carers,

Like last year, we will be celebrating Yellow Day for World Mental Health Day. This year it is **on Friday 8**th **October**. All the children are encouraged to dress in yellow for the day. In school, we will complete activities focusing on mental health and wellbeing.

We will be asking for voluntary donations for the charity Young Minds. If you would like to donate, please do so via Wisepay.

We look forward to seeing your children in their brightest yellow outfits on Friday 8th October.

Kind regards

Miss Melton
Pastoral Leader